

English Test N° 3

There are many homeless and needy people **who** are suffering from hunger and diseases in our country. Giving a helping hand to needy persons is not only a responsibility, but it's also an act of humanity. We can change their lives and give them a good will and happiness by showing them hospitality, love and a little of what we have. Being poor is just a life course that they face. This does not make them different or unwanted people at all. They are our brothers.



There are many charities and organizations that help the needy and homeless people in our society. **They** donate food, money and even build shelters when it is possible. In addition to this, we should create school food donation charity to provide the opportunity to teach students the value of food, good nutrition and a social behaviour model. Students will learn how to care about others and think how to make the world a better place to live in. If you involve children in choosing charities, you will instill a desire to share and serve that will last throughout their lives.

You should know and realize that even if you don't have much, you have enough to share with others.

From: the net

Part One: (14pts)

A/ Reading Comprehension: (07pts)

Activity One: Answer the following questions: (03pts)

1. What is the text is about?
 - a. rights and duties
 - b. the importance of helping homeless and needy people in society
 - c. Globalization

2. Can we change needy people by showing them hospitality and love?

.....

3. What will happen to the children if we involve them in choosing charities?

.....

Activity two: What do the underlined words refer in the text: (02pts)

1. Who →

2. They →

Activity three: Match each word with its appropriate definition: (02pts)

- | | |
|----------------|--|
| 1. Needy | - Generosity and helpfulness especially toward poor or suffering persons |
| 2. Charity | - someone who demands a lot of care, affection and attention from others |
| 3. Donate | - give or contribute to a charity or a good cause. |
| 4. Association | - A formal organization of people for a common purpose |

B/ Mastery of language: (7pts)

Activity One: Supply the right punctuation and the capital letters where necessary. (02pts)

every year more than eight children and family members benefit from algerian charities

.....

Activity two: Write the verbs in brackets into the suitable tense: (3pts)

1. If we (to help) needy persons, we (to make) a world better place to live in.

2. He never (to forget) his parents' noble values.

Activity three: Match the words that have the same rhyme. (2pts)

A	B
good	Should
Share	show
So	their
Our	Shower

Part two: Written Expression: (6 points)

Reorder the following sentences to get a coherent paragraph. 1. a 2. 3. 4. e 5. 6. 7.

- a. I have always had a deep interest in charity work.
- b. I've always wanted to help people, but I've not had the opportunity to do that due to various constraints.
- c. It has been my lifelong aspiration to dedicate myself to this noble cause as I become adult.
- d. It holds a special place in my heart as my extreme ambition.
- e. However, I remain hopeful that in the near future, I will have the means to fulfill this dream.
- f. as it symbolizes the strength of unity and solidarity that exists within humanity.
- g. The act of helping needy persons holds immense significance to me,

I have always had a deep interest in charity work.

.....

.....

.....

However, I remain hopeful that in the near future, I will have the means to fulfill this dream.

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....

.....